
 

 

ISPAD Science School for Physicians Report 

This School was supposed to take place in Japan in 2011, but was postponed due to the 
earthquake. 

 

The 2011 Science School for Physicians was planned for Tokyo, Japan with Tatsuhiko 
Urakami as the convener. However, due to unforeseen circumstances after the 
earthquake, the decision has been taken by the steering committee to postpone this 
event until 2012 in Japan. 

 


